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        12th February 2016 
 
 
Dear Westminster Council, 
 
I am sure that we need more places for refugees to stay. It is not fair that 
some people have to sleep on the floor outside and others have a warm 
bed to sleep in. 
 
Firstly, there needs to be more places for refugees because some people 
have to sleep on the floor and some people have no food. For this reason I 
demand for more shelters for refugees. Surely you agree that they have 
no home and we do. We need to build more it must happen I demand it! 
Some people are suffering and cannot buy any food for themselves.This is 
such a big problem but no one cares or realises it and you are the only 
ones that can change and fix it. 
 
Secondly, some refugees and homeless people have to travel because 
they are not allowed in places. They sometimes need to travel for days 
just to get away from places they are not allowed in certain spots. As you 
can see we need more shelters for refugees and homeless people. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Heidi Ventura 
 
Year 3 
St Mary’s Bryanston Square School   
     
 
        


